
My club enjoys the lawn bowls at Kensington Gardens twice a week as it keeps us pensioners fit and 
active and also socialised with each other. 
 
Would it be possible to have a Petange (French boules) rectangular area at Kensington Gardens near 
the Boating Lake so that we can play on a different day keeping us active longer? 
 
We enjoy ourselves so much and the grounds staff do a fantastic job keeping the grounds looking 
beautiful and running around looking after us and others. 
 
This place is truly a gem in Lowestoft’s crown. 
 


